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Kadina 
Childcare                       
Centre Inc. 
 Date March 

2024 

IMPORTANT MARCH DATES 

 8th March Women’s Day  

15-19th World’s Greatest Shave  

17th- St Patrick’s Day  

19th Intern read to me day  

21st Harmony Day  

29th Good Friday  

31st Easter Sunday  

 

 

STAFFING  

We welcome Jazmin Warner and Brittany 

King to the staff team.  

Both ladies will be working as casual 

educators, throughout the Centre.  

  

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT  

TENNIS LESSONS  

Sam Clayson visits our Centre weekly 

(alternate days Thursday/Friday).  

Sam spends time in the Joeys, Wombats 

and Kookaburras environments where he 

supports children to develop many skills 

and attributes. This includes (not limited 

to) confidence, turn taking, recognising 

their individual efforts and achievements 

and those of others, developing gross 

motor skills, hand eye coordination and 

manipulating equipment and managing 

tools.  

YOGA LESSONS 

Kim Lewis attends the Centre on a 

fortnightly basis, providing yoga lessons 

with children in the Wombats and 

Kookaburras room.  

Yoga provides an opportunity for children 

to become strong in their wellbeing. 

Children are able to increase their capacity 

to understand and self regulate, develop 

balance and coordination and recognise 

their individual efforts and achievements.  

LIBRARY VISITS  

Visits from the library staff have just began 

this year. At this stage this is occurring 

fortnightly, with the possibility of becoming 

weekly.  

These opportunities, further support 

children to develop their language and a 

love with engaging interactions through 

books and songs.  

These visits will occur in each room.  

 

We have received our Sunsmart 

registration again for the next 3 years.  

If you would like to purchase a hat at all, we 

have them for sale.  

Please see office staff  

http://www.shutterstock.com/subscribe.mhtml


 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

                                                   

 

                                

 

 

                                                    

STUDENT UPDATE FOR 2024  

Students currently attending the 

Centre are:  

Tanisha- in the Kookaburras on 

Wednesdays  

Tamsyn- in the Joeys on 

Wednesdays  

Dekota- in the Kookaburras/Koalas 

on Fridays  

Briony- in the Wombats on 

Thursdays  

Bronwyn- in the Joeys on 

Mondays  

Glen- In the Kookaburras on 

Fridays  

We have had lots of other inquiries 

about placement recently, and 

expect there to be a few more to 

join us this year         

 

  
 
 

ACCESSING INFO FROM EARLY WORKS  

JOURNALS  

These can be printed from the Journal tab on the 

home page 

• Click Journals  

• Click on which journal you wish to access  

• Click on print journal (top right hand 

corner)  

This can be done at any time by you.  

RECENT IMAGES  

• If you wish to print off any photos that 

your child has been tagged in whilst at 

KCCC, these may include journal photos, 

observation photos or individual photos 

from the home page.  

• Click recent images  

• Click download images  

• Then you can either print or upload them 

to whatever you like and you can access 

this at anytime that your child is at KCCC.  

PORTFOLIO  

This is your child’s learning journey. It doesn’t 

contain journals but does contain observations, 

goals and summaries of your child whilst they 

have been at KCCC. KCCC will email these out to 

you at the end of each year.  

You can print off individual observations if you 

would like to.  

 



                                                                                                            

 
 

 
 

                  

 

 

 

 
  

 TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE 

OFFICE BENCH OR PLEASE SEE 

STAFF IF YOU WOULD LIKE A BOOK  

 HAVE YOU RECEIVED YOUR 

BOX OF CHOCOLATES- IF 

NOT PLEASE SEE THE 

OFFICE  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUNDRAISING EVENTS FOR 2024 

Planned events:  

Cadbury chocolate orders- March  

Online auction- we are looking at planning for an online auction in July this year. If 

you or if you know someone who may wish to donate we would love to hear from you. 

We will have letters to support this venture to hand out.  

Copper Coast show- will look to see if we can run the kitchen again.  

Photo Day- 17th and 19th September  

Book Fair- 4th-15th November  

Children’s Christmas Party- planned for the 3rd December  

 

We wish to thank everyone for their continued support with our fundraising events over 

the past couple of years. We are continuing to raise funds for resources and for a new 

Centre, which is our long term goal.  

  

SECTOR UPDATE  

On Friday March the 8th- Centre’s were being encouraged to shut down- to support 
recognition and wage support for Early Childhood Educators. 

We had chosen to remain open to support our community, however, are definitely 
in support of the recognition and reflection of pay to support the dedicated 

education and care services our educators provide to all of our amazing children. 

We are delighted to say that we have received notification that the Government has 
provided a commitment to fund wages in our sector. This is a major win and one 

we were very excited to hear about. 

There is no doubt a lot of work that is still required to secure an amount and 
timeline for this to occur. 

We are just super excited to hopefully see recognition for the amazing work our 
sector provides for children and families, in providing a caring and educational 

environment for all!!! 

 
  

 


